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February 10, 1967

Mrs. Martha Lou Shirley
Geology Department

- Rice University
Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Martha Lou:

Before I left Houston I droppsd by your office and found
the copy of my manusoript you had been working one I have taken
_ the copy along with me, You did some nice work editing parts of
it and in particular you improved the sentence structure in many
places. For this I would like.to thank you very muche Every bit
holps.

L.8.U. has a very fine gedlogy book collection in the library.
A quick ch@ck showed that 46 percent of the books and articles
in the oyster bibliography are heres That is very good.

With thanks and best regards

Sincerely yours,

HBS/mm He Be 8tenzel

Addresst
Geology Department (room 354A)
Ioulsiana State University
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70803
phone 1

Homes
High Point Apartments, No. 9
3000 July Street
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70808

phone 343-6860





